
COVID Safety Policy for Events at Meyer HQ

Meyer’s COVID policies and practices are informed by state and federal health agencies such

as the Oregon Health Authority and the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC)

These policies are subject to change depending on transmission rates and the presence of

COVID variants and sub-variants in our area. Your meeting organizer will inform you of any

changes prior to the event. Questions? Contact your event host.

Vaccination is Required

Meyer Memorial Trust requires all employees, vendors and visitors who enter the

building to be up-to-date with their COVID-19 vaccinations. Meyer uses the CDC

definition of “up-to-date,”  which includes  all primary vaccinations and recommended

boosters. More information here.

Masks are Optional

Effective April 18, 2022 masks are optional inside Meyer Memorial Trust. Meyer

respects the decision of any individual who chooses to continue to wear a mask at any

time. We will continue to keep disposable face masks available throughout the

building.

On Event Day

Staff and visitors should not enter Meyer Memorial Trust HQ or attend an in-person

meeting or event if they:

● Currently have or are experiencing symptoms associated with COVID-19.

● Have tested positive for COVID-19 within the last 10 days.

● Have had close contact with someone exhibiting COVID-19 symptoms or who

has tested positive for COVID-19 within the last 10 days.

If you begin to experience COVID-19 symptoms or learn you may have been exposed to

someone who has tested or is presumed to be positive with COVID-19 while at Meyer

HQ, please promptly excuse yourself and immediately notify the event organizer.
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https://www.oregon.gov/Oha/Pages/index.aspx
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/your-health/about-covid-19.html
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/vaccines/stay-up-to-date.html?s_cid=11747:cdc%20fully%20vaccinated%20definition:sem.ga:p:RG:GM:gen:PTN:FY22

